Christmas in July Reminder 4/17/24, 10:48 AM
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Dear SOA Members,

Just a friendly reminder that tomorrow Thursday, July 29th, 2021 is "Christmas
in July". The party will be at the Asbury Festhalle & Biergarten (527 Lake
Avenue, Asbury Park, NJ 07712) from 3pm to 6pm.

There is complimentary parking two blocks from the venue in the Transit
Parking lot to the left of the Asbury Police Department. Please do not park in

the police department's lot.

Hope to see everyone there!

https://mailchi.mp/5e1a59d47241/christmas-in-july-reminder?e=[UNIQID] Page 10of 3



Christmas in July Reminder

Regards,
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